
The following information was contibuted by Charles Said-Vassallo from 
Malta in February 2006:  "Baron Sir Pasquale Sceberras Trigona KCMG 
14th Barone of Castel Cicciano 13th Barone di Montagna di Marzo of 
Sicily was the last surviving Lord Lieutenant of Malta, he retired to the Isle 
of Wight some years prior to his death. He was knighted with many of 
those who were either involved with the Government of Malta or were 
Judges. A lot of the Nobility were granted Knighthoods. Even Pasquale's 
son was a CMG. I am aware that many of the Nobility bought land in 
England to try and improve their status as Nobles. He often stayed in 
England for long periods due to health or investment purposes. Pasquale 
spent much of his second marriage at the Isle of Wight maybe due to the 
connections with Queen Victoria's children who were in Malta and had 
been friends of Sir Pasquale. This was very likely". 
 
In August 2008 Michael Torreggiani contributed the following information 
after a trip he made to Malta "Apparently Pasqualle came to England as 
the representative of the nobles in Malta to bring their condolences as to 
the death of the Prince Consort and then stayed. He was a very small 
man, considering that Queen Victoria was also small, he was cruelly 
called by the courtiers 'Queen Victoria's lap dog' as he was even smaller 
than she". 


